APRS 0 1984

MEMORANDUM FOR: Harold Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

FROM: Roger J. Mattson, Director
Division of Systems Integratfon, NRR

SUBJELT . 4 VIEW PLAN FOR TECHNICAL ISSUES ON MCGUIRE TECH SPECS

Referen e: Memorandum, Denton to Efsenhut and Mattson,
"Differing Professional Opinfon of Mr. Licciarde
Regarding McGuire Technical Specification.”
dated March 21, 1984,

In the reference memorandum you directed NSI, in coordination with DL,
to establish a review plan for the technicel {ssues that were raised in
R. Licclardo's Differing Professional Opinion (DPO) on the McGuire
Technical Specificacions. The purpose of this memo is to forward to you
our proposed review plan. which as been concurred in by OL.

our first priority in dealing with the technical issues will be to get
them clarified. Mr. Licciardo has been assigned this task. ‘e has been
asked to make this clarification in the form of questions of the type
typically asked of licensees and applicants. The wemo w~‘ing this
assignment 15 enclosed for your information. Mr. Licciardo has iIndicated
that he 1s 1dentifying mew concerns as part of his documentation efforts.
He has been requested to clearly distinguish in his questions those that
are 01d and those that are new.

Based on Mr. Licciardo's estimate, we have allocated 4 weeks for him te
perform this recasting of his concerns, with completion scheduled for

COR April 27, 1984, RSB management will review the question set prepared
by Mr. Licciardo before transmitting them to DL.

Once the maniyement review is completed, the Director, 051 will forward
the questions, amended where necessary, to the Director, DL. RSE will
work with DL and try to resolve as many concerns in house as possible.
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For those that cannot be resolved in-house and appear to be valid
discrepancies, DL will inftiate appropriate action for their resciution
by the licensee.

Per your request, I will provide you with a status report on the progress
of resclution by May 15, 1984,

O'.;v nai € gned b’
Roger J. Mattson

Roger J. Mattson, Director
Divisfon of Systems Integration, NRR

cc: C. Thomas
0. Brinkman
F. Miraglia
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